
Maths

This week we have been 
focussing on time. We have been 

learning about time language, 
such as ‘first’, ‘next’, ‘then’ and 

‘last’, and we have been 
sequencing activities 
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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Tyler – for fantastic painting 

Farley – for fantastic Fred talking and writing 

School Rules Award:

Isaac – for super tidying 

English

This week Red and Pink book 
groups have been practicing their 
writing skills and have practiced 

writing sentences about their 
stories. Our word time group have 
been focussing on the sound /u/ 
and our sounds time group have 

been focussing on the sound /n/.

PSD

This week we have thought about 
how we can be kind to others.

Topic

This week we have evaluated some 
of our artwork. We put all of our 
pictures up in the class and told 

each other what we liked about the 
artwork. We have also been 

practicing our painting and colour 
mixing skills.

Other News

We enjoyed our wellbeing afternoon on Monday! We spent time creating 
artwork together and had a scavenger hunt outside. 


